
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang 
Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:37 PM 
Tom Ballinger 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Carlotta Stauffer; Paul Vickery; Patti Zellner; Terri Jones; Kyesha Mapp 
RE: Docket Number 140038-SU 

The docket title has been updated in CMS. 

Thanks! 

From: Tom Ballinger 
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:32PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Paul Vickery; Patti Zellner; Terri Jones; Kyesha Mapp 
Subject: Docket Number 140038-SU 
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On December 17, 2014, we received an-e-mail from Mr. Hill stating that he did not want to pursue a name change 

for Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company. (See document no. 06787-14) As such, please change the title of 

Docket No. 140038-SU to "Application for transfer of majority organizational control of Crooked Lake Park 

Sewerage Co. in Polk County, to Glenbrook Properties, LLC, a Florida limited liability company." 

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Tom Ballinger 
Director, Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6680 
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